Critter Corner—Ocean County Animal Shelter Featured Pets
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CRITTER CORNER

Why not start your pet search at our local Ocean County Animal Facility-North? For more information about our featured cat and dog, or about any of the wonderful pets at the shelter, call the shelter at 732-657-8086. You can also see some of the great cats and dogs that are available on their website at http://www.petfinder.com/shelters/NJ62.html.
OUR FEATURED DOG
Manny—Husky Mix—“Blue- & Brown-Eyed Boy”
Manny is a handsome, young (~ 1 year old), male, Husky mix with one blue eye and one brown.. Manny has a sweet disposition and is very loving. Manny needs his forever home and will return the favor with lots of love. Call 732-657-8086 to find out more about Manny.
OUR FEATURED CAT
Libby—White DSH—“Sweet Girl”
Libby is a beautiful, young (2-3 years old), female, white DSH. Libby came to the Shelter when her family could no longer care for her. She is an adorable, cuddle bunny who will make a wonderful pet. Call 732-657-8086 to find out more about Libby and/or our other wonderful cats and kittens.

ANNOUNCEMENT: SUMMER PET PARTY—June 20
Join us for the Summer Pet Party and Open House at the Northern Ocean County Animal Facility on Saturday, June 20 from 1PM to 4PM at 615 Freemont Avenue, Jackson, NJ. Bring your pets and enjoy competitions and prizes for the Best Dressed Pet, Fastest Pooch, Best Tricks and much more!. Pet experts will be on hand to share information on animal health, training, and grooming.
The shelter is also looking for Foster Homes for some of the animals. A typical foster stay ranges from 1 to 4 weeks.  Please call the Shelter and ask for Sue who heads the volunteer group if you would like to contribute by being a Foster Home.
The Ocean County Animal Facility-North is open 7 days a week (except holidays) from 1 PM to 4 PM—and 1 PM to 6:30 PM Wednesdays— and can be reached at 732-657-8086.
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